
Village of Webster      Webster Community Meeting Hall 

Village Workshop Meeting     29 South Avenue 

 June 2, 2015                   Webster, NY 14580 

 

 

Present: Mayor Cahill, Trustee Balcaen, Trustee Ippolito Jr., Trustee Byerts and Trustee Lancy 

 

Village Board Business    
 

Trustee Byerts had a discussion with the Board regarding a proposal for an amendment to the 

Village of Webster Code, Chapter 156 - Vehicles and Traffic, Article III -Parking, Standing, and 

Stopping, Section 156-15 - General Provisions (A) for the wording to be changed to read: 

 

    "Parking of any vehicle in the streets of the Village of Webster between the hours of 2:00 a.m. 

and 6:00 a.m. is hereby declared unlawful, between November 1 and April 1."  

 

The Board discussed safety issues, emergency traffic needs, and common sense when parking on 

Village Streets. The Board felt more research would be needed and the topic should be discussed 

and brought up in a Village Board Meeting.    

 

Mayor Cahill had a discussion with the Board to allow Matt Chatfield, Executive Director of 

WCCED, permission to borrow a desk from the Well Field Office to use for the next 5 months in 

a store front on Main St. for the America’s Best Community project. The office will be set up for 

a basic meeting place during the duration of the contest. The Board decided the desk could be 

loaned to Matt Chatfield for the purpose of setting up a store front office for 5 months. 

Karl Laurer and Bill Ruoff spoke to the Village Board and gave an update on the demolition of 

the Baggage Depot. Mr. Laurer said there are 4 piles of leftover scrap wood from the demolition 

still on the site from the depot. He asked the Board’s permission to declare these piles as surplus 

scrap so he could have Morgan Management’s construction company discard what is not needed 

and left on the property. The rest of the wood will need to be transported to the Well Fields and 

to do this a flat bed truck is needed.  

Mayor Cahill said organization and coordination is needed with volunteers and flatbed trucks to 

transport what you want to keep. A definite date will have to be decided on to do all of this.  We 

also need in writing a list of surplus scrap declarations and this will become part of a resolution.  

Adjournment 

Motion Trustee Balcaen and Seconded by Trustee Lancy to adjourn the meeting at 7:49 pm, all 

were in favor and carried. 

 
____________________________    ____________________________  

Josette Amalfi, Village Clerk      John J. Cahill, Mayor 


